
      

GEOGRAPHY 

 To identify and name all the 
countries in the United Kingdom.  

 To use maps and atlases to locate 
the countries Florence Nightingale 
visited.  

DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY 

 Use junk modelling to create a 

space rocket. 

 Use simple sliders to create a 

Christmas card. 

MATHS  

 Subtraction using column 
subtraction, dienes and mental 
methods. 

 To know subtraction facts to ten. 

 To know related subtraction facts. 

 Multiplication using 2, 5 and 10’s. 

 Measurement: length, mass and 
temperature. 

 To be able to recognise odd even 
numbers. 

 
 

ENGLISH 

 Research and write a biography 

about Florence Nightingale.  

 Write a diary entry using the past 

tense.  

 To write a letter using the past 

tense.  

 To present information clearly.  

 To create a fact file about famous 

inventors.  

 To choose an inspirational person 

and do a presentation about 

them.  

 To write a newspaper report 

describing a famous event.  

 

 

PE  

 Gymnastics  

OUTDOOR & OFF-SITE 

 Christingle at St. Mary’s Church 
Walton-13th December 2019  
 
 

MUSIC 

 Christingle songs and continuing 
with pitch. 
 
 

ART & DESIGN 

 To draw a portrait of Florence 
Nightingale.  
 

 
 

COMPUTING 

 Coding – Learn how to make code 
respond to inputs from the 
keyboard 

 Use a search engine to find pictures 
and facts about Florence 
Nightingale. 
 
 
 

LANGUAGES 

 N/A 
 

RE 

 Judaism- What is the Torah & why is 
it important to Jews? 

 What does the Christmas story tell 
Christians about Jesus? 

 What is a Christingle and what does 
it represent?  

Year 2 FAMOUS FOR MORE THAN 5 

MINUTES 

SCIENCE 

 To understand the different 
properties of materials.  

 To know how the properties of 
materials can change.  

 How to keep our bodies clean and 
prevent germs spreading.  

 

HISTORY 

 The life and work of Florence 
Nightingale and the impact she has 
had on nursing.  

 Life in Victorian Britain.  

 The history of communication – 
telephone, printing press and 
internet.  

 

      


